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Change of Directors of the Investment Manager  
 
On 12 September 2024, the Cayman Islands Stock Exchange admitted an unlimited number of Class 
A (USD) shares of the Issuer (the "Class A Shares"). 
 
The Issuer hereby wishes to make the following announcements:  
 
Rongtong Global Investment Limited (the "Investment Manager"), being the Investment Manager of 
the Issuer, has made changes to its board of directors. Mr. Jing Zhao has been appointed as an 
additional director to the board of directors of the Investment Manager (the "Appointment"), whereby 
Mr. Weidong Tu has formally resigned from the board of directors of the Investment Manager (the 
"Resignation").   
 
The Issuer announces that it has issued an updated Private Placement Memorandum dated 
September 2024 to reflect the Appointment and the Resignation.  
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact the Issuer as follows: 
 
 
Rongtong Industrial Fund SP,  
a segregated portfolio of Rongtong Global SPC 
PO Box 309, Ugland House 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 
 


